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From: Gina Tia < >
Sent: Friday, 6 April 2018 9:10 AM
To: mx.InfoClass
Subject: Consultation too narrow for LTP

I have completed the consultation form for the LTP.  I am very disappointed to see the very narrow options 
for consultation.  Major opportunities for the district and major challenges faced by the district are not 
addressed in any way, shape or form which leads me to believe we will receive more of the very pedestrian 
performance we currently receive from council. 
Attention:  
This e-mail message is intended for the use of the addressee only. If it is not 
addressed to you then do not read it. 
This e-mail and any accompanying data may contain information that is confidential and 
subject to legal privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient (the addressee) you 
are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message or 
data is prohibited. 
If you have received this email in error, please notify:  
administrator@waitomo.govt.nz  and delete all material pertaining to this email 
immediately. 
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